
To whom this may concern, 	 Date: 10/18/17 

My name is Kevin Rost Redo Kahula and I am a Hana resident born and raised in Hana. I have a two year 

old and a new born child and I live with my inlaws. Living in Hana we don't have much opportunities 

when it comes to housing. Most of us young families have to live with our parents or inlaws. We need 

affordable housing in Hana. I support this Hana affordable housing project. This will give me and my 

family an opportunity to own a home in my home town. I hope you will support this housing project. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Kahula 
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